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 Parents/Guardians, 
 
      Advent is here! Advent began this past 
Sunday, December 1st! Since PSR 
schedules have had a crazy start to this 
month, I am sending this newsletter 
virtually only!  
    We will be caroling around St. Edward’s 
neighborhood on Wednesday, December 
18th! All family members are welcome to 
join us. If you have a concern with your 
child riding in a vehicle with a catechist, 
please contact me ASAP! If a parent or 
grandparent joins, their 
children/grandchildren may ride with 
them, but other children will not be 
allowed to ride with them unless they 
have completed the safe environment 
training! We will leave as soon as 
everyone is gathered after school lets out 
at 3PM.  
    The Epiphany Play is on Sunday, January 
5th. Please see side notes for more info on 
that!  
     As always, don’t hesitate to contact me 
with any questions/concerns/comments! 
 Happy Advent Season!! 
 
 Emily Wellman, CRE 
 ewellman.bej@gmail.com 
 217-257-3536 
 
 

St. Edward’s Annual Epiphany Play! 
      We will be having our annual Epiphany Play on 
Epiphany Sunday, which is Sunday, January 5th! This 
will take place directly after 10:30AM Mass. Please 
plan to attend Mass as a family, join us directly 
afterward in the hall, and then enjoy a delicious lunch! 
        We are asking for all parents who offered to 
donate items as needed on the registration forms to 
help with this meal! We are planning on 100-150 
people, please bring the marked () amount of your 
assigned item. Please let me know if you are unable to 
bring your items! The turkey dinner committee has 
donated a LOT of leftover food that we have froze to 
have this year!  
 
Help Set-up (Please be at church hall by 9AM):  
Emily & Dan Shaffer, Ashley Shaffer, Bethany Hoffman 
 
Cooked Egg Noodles (2 packages each – bring HOT 
before church): 
Jean Oenning, Brooklynn Aschemann, Jodeen 
Campbell, Emily Clark 
 
200 Heavy duty paper plates: Crystal Cornwell 
200 dessert plates: Brandy Zanger 
200 Plastic Cups: Lori Eger 
200 Plastic Forks: Alycia Felde 
200 Plastic knives: Carol Shaffer 
200 Napkins(each): Julie Logan & Carlyn Meats 
2 dozen desserts(each): Cori Moore & Jill Venvertloh 
4 containers of cool whip: Rachel Shupe 
15 Plastic White Table Cloths(each): Megan Wellman 
& Ashley Shaffer 
 
**If you are NOT on this list, but would like to 
contribute, please contact Emily** 
 

We will be having a dress rehearsal for the 
Epiphany play for ALL PSR grades K-8, on 

Saturday, January 4th from 10-11AM. 
Please drop off your items on SATURDAY!  

 

K-4: NO PSR on Dec. 25 or Jan. 1st  
 

5-8: NO PSR on Dec. 22 or Dec. 29th   
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